
Everyone is encouraged to use their own discretion in deciding when to return to in-person gatherings.   

If you feel uncomfortable with attending at this time, our services will continue to be available for you online or on 

DVD as before.   

At this time, we will only be reopening for the 11:00 am worship service. 

The safety guidelines below are intended to minimize the risk of virus spread for those who would like to attend this 

service in person: 

 

1. Before attending a worship service, please check your temperature at home.  If you are not feeling 

well, have any cold symptoms, or have a fever, please stay home to rest and view the online service. 

2. Please bring a mask to wear during the worship service.  We are asking every attendee to wear a 

mask that covers the mouth and nose at all times while inside the building for your protection and the 

protection of others.  We will provide a cloth mask for anyone not having one before you enter the 

church. 

3. Ushers will be used inside and outside. 

4. The worship service will be shortened to approximately 40 to 45 minutes. 

5. We will provide hand sanitizers. 

6. Seating for the worship service, with assistance by ushers, will provide a minimum of 6 ft of social 

distancing between families.  Please do not sit where colored ribbon is placed on the pews. 

7. We will be using the screens to provide the words and music for singing. 

8. Offering plates will be at the back of the church for tithes and offerings to be given as we leave the 

sanctuary. 

9. At the conclusion of the service the ushers will dismiss the attendees by row beginning with the back 

row in order to prevent a line from forming as we exit.  

10. We ask everyone to respect the social distance of others.  If you want to talk or visit with others, 

please do so outside in the parking lot while maintaining social distancing.  We want to keep the 

porch and sidewalks clear for movement. 

11. The nursery and children’s church will not be available at this time.  Parents will either need to keep 

children with them in the sanctuary, or at their discretion one parent may choose to use one of the 

Sunday School rooms for instruction of their children (only one family permitted per room). 

12. The restrooms will be available, but they should only be used when absolutely necessary. 

13. No hardcopy of the bulletin will be distributed. 

14. The Invitation may also be modified to maintain social distancing.  The pastor will provide instructions at that 

point in the service. 

15. Please refrain from shaking hands. 


